Parent Voice Group, May 2022

What is the Parent Voice Group?

Welcome to Paternoster School's Parent Voice Group!

The Parent Voice Group (PVG) is ideally made up of up to two parent representatives for each class and

representatives will serve for an academic year.

Being a representative is an important role, giving you a chance to shape the children's school experience.

The PVG representative's role is to bring to the meeting any general areas that have been raised by other

parents of the class for whom s/he is the representative. Common themes will be taken back to the senior

leadership team.

The group will focus on social and academic issues specific to our school. They will also provide an opportunity

for the school to seek parental response to any new developments. We might also, for example, express our

appreciation of parental help and involvement, and parents might tell us what things they like, what is going

well and areas to develop.

Meetings should last about an hour and a set of agreed minutes will be circulated to all class representatives

and made available to all parents on the school's website (see below).

Who are the Parent Voice Representatives?

Elm Class: Philippa, Kyla, Laura S, Laura H, Roxy

Pine Class: Jade

Ash Class: Rachel

Maple Class:

Beech Class: Beth

Chestnut Class:

Willow Class: Sharon

Oak Class: Sally

Meetings and Minutes

First meeting: 5th May 2022